
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: DNREC Zero Emissions Standards
Date: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:26:21 AM

From: BARRY BRILL <bbrill323@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 4:02 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Cc: Postles, Charles (LegHall) <Charles.Postles@delaware.gov>; Eric Buckson
<eric.buckson@co.kent.de.us>
Subject: DNREC Zero Emissions Standards
 
Governor Carney & Director Garvin, 
I am writing to state my opposition to the proposed implementation of the mandate to
implement regulations that phase out the sale of gasoline powered vehicles in
Delaware. I am astounded that an agency alone can even consider such a mandate
to impose upon the citizens of our state. These regulations will be extremely
detrimental to the majority of the folks that live here. Although your intentions may be
good, they are, in my educated and well read opinion, very misguided. I'm all for
moving away from fossil fuels but not until there is a proven and reliable replacement
source of energy in place to replace them. 
I for one, will never support a politician or bureaucratic appointment  that support
these draconian measures being proposed.
I urge you to take the Zero Emissions Mandates off the table!
Respectfully submitted,
Barry M Brill
124 Stonebridge Dr
Felton, DE 19943

mailto:Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov
mailto:Angela.Marconi@delaware.gov

